Regarding: HB 1299 Prohibiting a retail establishment from refusing to accept cash as payment.

Dear Committee Members;
My name is Christine Miller. I reside in Bismarck, ND.

I 'am in favor of passing HB 1299 because I believe that requiring digital currnecy in lie of cash
could lead to loss of privacy and freedom.

Sincerely,

Christine Miller



